Design & Access Statement Robin Hoods Bay Boat Club Removable Wooden Bollards

The proposal is to install removable wooden bollards in The Dock, Robin Hoods Bay at the
boundary between the Boat Park and the public highway. The removable wooden bollards
will be sited at the Boat Park boundaries both North & South of the slipway. The proposed
bollards North of the slipway will replace round metal ones. The proposed bollards South of
the slipway will be new.

The proposed bollards will be supplied by Duncombe Sawmill. They will be 1525mm in
height by 152mmx152mm. They will have a 4 way weather top. They will be set
approximately 525mm into the ground thus leaving 1000mm projecting upwards. The posts
are exactly the same as the posts supplicd by NYMNP to replace the weathered wooden
bollards surrounding the Old Lifeboat Shelter in The Dock.

The bollards on both sides will be removable to enable boats to be taken out of the boat park.

The proposed bollards will match up with the bollards surrounding the Old Lifeboat Station
and will be more user friendly than the current round metal bollards North of the slipway. The
round metal bollards clog up with sand when the tide comes up the street & the small
diameter of the bollards means that the recess cannot be cleaned out making them inoperable.
The proposed wooden bollards allow enough space for the recess to be cleaned of sand.



